Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to the 2025–2026 school year! We are excited to begin a new academic year and extend a warm welcome to both our returning families and those joining us for the first time. We hope you had a restful and enjoyable summer.

As we prepare for the year ahead, we would like to take a moment to introduce you to the Child Nutrition Program (CNP) and share some important information to help your family get started.

Our Mission

The Child Nutrition Program is committed to providing nutritious, well-balanced, and delicious meals that support students' health, development, and academic success. All meals are prepared in accordance with USDA guidelines to ensure they meet the highest nutritional standards.

What to Know About Meal Service

Menus

Our menus are thoughtfully planned to offer a variety of student-friendly options while meeting all required federal nutrition guidelines.

Meal Programs

We proudly serve Breakfast, Lunch, and a Free Afterschool Meal (Super Snack) at all participating schools. These meals ensure students stay nourished and focused throughout the day.

• Special Dietary Needs

We gladly accommodate students with medical dietary restrictions. Please provide proper medical documentation and contact our registered dietitian at 225-387-6421 to arrange special meal plans your child may need.

Meal Prices and Payments

Information about current meal prices, payment options, and how to apply for free or reduced-price meals is available on our website: www.cnpbr.org.

Health and Safety

Student health and safety are our top priorities. We follow strict food safety and sanitation practices in all of our kitchens to ensure meals are safely prepared, stored, and served.

Get Involved

We welcome and encourage parent involvement! Whether you're interested in volunteering in the cafeteria or simply joining your child for lunch, we would love to have you engage with our program. Please contact your children's school for information.

Stay connected with us:

• Website: www.cnpbr.org

• Facebook: Diocese of Baton Rouge Child Nutrition Program

• Instagram: @diobr_childnutrition

Need Assistance or Have Questions?

We're here to support you. If you have questions, concerns, or suggestions, please don't hesitate to contact us at 225-387-6421 or cnp@diobr.org.

We look forward to a fantastic school year and are honored to play a part in supporting your child's education through healthy meals. Thank you for your continued trust and partnership.

Warm regards, **Lynda Carville**Director, Child Nutrition Program

Diocese of Baton Rouge